
FLAT DONATION: MONEY IS DUE: MARCH 11TH PLEDGE MONEY DUE: MARCH 17TH

Oregon City Marching Band: Pioneer Scarlett Brigade

19761 S. Beavercreek Road, Oregon City, OR 97045 www.ocbandparent.org

Band-a-thon March 11th

FROM: ___________________________________________________

DEAR: ___________________________________________________

Our Band is having a Band-A-Thon to help raise money for our travel expenses to Hawaii in Fall 2016.

The Oregon City Marching Band has been invited to travel to Hawaii where they will perform at the USS Battleship Missouri
Memorial for the 75th anniversary of the attack on Pearl Harbor and march in the Thanksgiving Parade in Waikiki.

This is a unique opportunity for our performers to share their gift of music and honor our past,
present and future military personnel in this remarkable manner.

Students from the Scarlet Brigade have been fundraising in various ways throughout the year,
and will continue to work toward raising money to travel to Pearl Harbor in November 2016.

MESSAGE FROM YOUR BAND MEMBER:

SPONSOR'S REPLY

Remember, your contribution is TAX DEDUCTIBLE.

Yes! I will sponsor your Band-A-Thon for: (Please check the box below)

 $1.00 an hour
 $5 an hour
 $_____ per hour

 $25 flat donation
 $50 flat donation
 $_______ (other flat donation amount)

Please include a check payable to OREGON CITY HIGH SCHOOL when making your donation.

Sponsors Information: Name: ___________________________________________________________________

Address: ___________________________________________________________

City, State, ZIP: _________________________ Phone : ___________________________

Sponsor's Signature: _______________________________________________________

Please return this entire form to the address above.

 Check here to receive a Tax Deductible Receipt in the mail indicating the amount you chose to sponsor.
Please enclose a check for the flat donation amount. If you pledged a per hour amount your receipt will

show the amount you owe for the Band-A-Thon.

Thank you very much for supporting this amazing Oregon City Marching Band student!


